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We have a lot to be thankful for regarding this past year. God has 

blessed us with a growing family. Okay, we haven't grown in 

numbers since last Thanksgiving, but the girls are growing; in part 

thanks to the delicious rolls my wife made for Thanksgiving, which 

they preferred above all else. We have had blessed travels and lots 

of good family time this month. A large part of our November was 

spent in the Midwest and we were able to stop by many of our 

supporting churches there. It was great to see old friends and make 

new ones.  

 

We are also thankful of course for the time we had in Honduras 

earlier this year, and we can't help but be thankful for blessing yet to 

come when we return. We are excited to be continuing to visit family and 

churches (our family in Christ) through the remainder of our time here in 

the States and we are glad that we get to celebrate Christmas with our family this year. But even with all of 

those wonderful things that we know we will miss during the next few years in Honduras, we are most thankful 

that this time next year we will be preparing for Christmas celebrations in our home Honduras and with our 

family in Christ there. We can only imagine and pray that we may even be celebrating with Hondurans who are 

brand new to the faith, having trusted in Christ and Christ alone for salvation.  

 

I trust that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving with your family, and we pray that your Christmas is just as 

wonderful. Let us remember the reason for the season this year, that God sent His only Son for us, but take time 

also to pray for those around the world who have yet to receive Christ as their Savior. Pray that they would 

hear. Pray that they would confess that He alone can save, and pray that they would remember at all times the 

wonderful gift that God has given to us.  
 

Serving Christ, 
              

 

 

 

 
https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 

 

1 We saw some snow in OH this month!  
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